Subject: FW: Fw: Revised Sediment Plan

From: Laura Rainey [mailto:LRainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 1:58 PM

To: 'wondolleckjt@cdmsmith.com'; Bell, Jazmin; Jones, John; Jennings, Stephanie;
'dixie.a.hambrick@us.mwhglobal.com'

Cc: Mark Malinowski

Subject: Re: Fw: Revised Sediment Plan

Stephie,

DTSC concurs with and approves the revised Addendum No. 3. I will forward the revised version
to Yvette to upload to our web site. She is on vacation, so it may be a few days before it is
uploaded.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Rainey, P.G.

Senior Engineering Geologist

California Department of Toxic Substances Control Cleanup Program, Geological Services Unit
5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630

(714) 484-5434 (phone)

lrainey@dtsc.ca.gov (email)

>>> "Jennings, Stephanie" <stephanie.jennings@emcbc.doe.gov> 6/28/2012

>>> 9137 AM >>>

Laura:

Attached to this email is a revised Sediment plan for your review and approval. This version
incorporates all of DTSC's comments.

Thanks,

Stephie Jennings, PMP

Deputy Federal Project Director




